
Are you passionate about the health and
wellbeing of local people in Sussex? 

Why not become one of our Governors? 

Call: 01273 696011 ext. 1520 

Email: SC-TR.SCTMembership@nhs.net 

You can help shape the future strategy of the Trust and the services we provide. 

The role of Governor requires a degree of commitment, as a minimum attending 
four meetings each year. The positions are voluntary, but reasonable expenses 
are paid. 

For more information and how to apply contact
our friendly Membership team: 

The deadline to submit your
application is 22 January 2024, 5pm 
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